
 

 

13 July 2021 

Framework and approach for Western Power’s fifth 
access arrangement review 

Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the public submissions received in 
response to its draft decision on the framework and approach for Western Power’s fifth access 
arrangement review. 

The framework and approach document sets out the services that will be regulated through 
the access arrangement and the incentive mechanisms that will apply. 

The ERA appreciates the input from interested parties and will consider the matters raised in 
these submissions when preparing its final decision on the framework and approach.  

These submissions are now available on the ERA’s website. 

As permitted under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, Western Power will make a 
submission later in July.  The ERA expects to publish the final decision in August. 
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